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Dear Parents and Carers,                    Wednesday, 11
th

 January 2017 

 

May I wish you all a Happy New Year! 

 

In September we introduced ‘Open Mornings’. The purpose was to give parents an opportunity to find out more 

about what is happening in your child’s classroom. These were very successful so we would like to repeat the 

sessions to give you the opportunity to see how your child is ‘getting on’. 

 

The ‘Open Morning’ will start at 9.05am and be finished by 10.15am at the latest. 

 

The first part of the session will take place in the hall. During this time, the teacher will share with you 

information about how certain subjects are taught and how you can support your child with their learning. The 

second part will be in the classroom working alongside your child. 

 

Please watch out for your personal invitation from your child.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs. E. A. Seagrove 

Head Teacher   

Tuesday 17/01/2017 Year 3 

Wednesday 18/01/2017 Year 1 

Friday 20/01/2017 Year 5 

Monday 23/01/2017 Year 4 

Tuesday 24/01/2017 Year 6 

Tuesday 24/01/2017 Nursery 

Wednesday 25/01/2017 Reception 

Thursday 26/01/2017 Year 2 


